
 

 

3rd February 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 6 Learning Feedback 
 

I cannot believe that we are nearly halfway through the academic year and our wonderful Year 6 
children are only seven months from leaving us! 
 
One of our biggest aims at Oswald Road is to ensure that the children are happy with their learning and 
that they are independent learners. Over the next few weeks, we will be carrying out Learning Feedback 
sessions with the children.  
 
Next week, the children will be bringing home a Learning Feedback form. This is for both children and 
parents/carers to complete together. This will be a part of their homework for the week. When the form 
is returned to school, the children will be allocated a time slot to meet with their teacher and discuss the 
feedback. This will help us to better prepare the children for the upcoming SATs and transition to high 
school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chris Keeley 
Year 5/6 Phase Leader 
 
 


